
AUGUST 1, 2020

Cascade Vista Baseball Families,

We hope this update finds you and your families safe and well. As promised, we wanted to give you an update on how 
things are continuing to project for the upcoming Fall Season.

The board has been communicating routinely, discussing the league and what options we would have to move forward in 
order to host a Fall baseball season. Last week, after much conversation, we were forced to make another hard decision. It 
is with great sadness that the board and I have made the decision to cancel recreational Fall Ball 2020.

Due to King County being stuck in Phase 2 and with no indication on a timeline of moving into Phase 3 (or ultimately 
Phase 4) per the recent Washington State rollback, it is almost impossible to plan and schedule a recreational Fall Base-
ball season. In addition, we are unable to utilize the Renton School District fields that we normally count on to allow our 
teams space for practicing and games.  

If there is a silver lining to any of this, it is that it gives the board and I the opportunity to re-focus our time and effort 
toward coming back in the Spring of 2021 bigger, better and more prepared than ever.

With this, we are hopeful to begin planning a couple of fun events at the field later this Summer/Fall should King County 
allow a move into Phase 3 and ultimately Phase 4. We encourage you to keep in touch and keep an eye on our website and 
social media pages for updates.

We all want to thank you for your support and understanding during these unprecedented times. 

We will play ball again!

Sincerely,

Marc Steiner, President
Cascade Vista Baseball


